
 
 
 

 
Hello! 
We’re the Shutesbury Broadband Committee and we’re working hard to bring high speed fiber 
broadband internet to your home.  
 
On November 8th (15th is our rain date), we will be doing a utility pole inventory which is an 
important step in the design process. The information we’re collecting will get us a giant step closer 
to answering the important questions everyone wants to know; how much will it cost and how fast 
can it be installed?  
 
If you are interested in helping with the pole inventory or providing food for the volunteers, please 
contact our Volunteer Coordinator, Zenya Wild. 
Call: 413-256-0176  Email: broadband@shutesbury.org 
Please join our email list to get informed of our progress at www.shutesbury.org/broadband. 
 
Sincerely, 
The Shutesbury Broadband Committee 
Not a school sponsored event 

 


